
 

 

Please join us this September for Prostate Cancer Awareness Month 

Prostate Cancer Foundation BC and our support initiative, Prostate Cancer Support 
Canada, would like to request that you “Light up in Blue” for all or part of September 

to show support for the #1 cancer in men. 

Our goal is to raise awareness about prostate cancer by having as many landmarks, 
buildings and bridges across Canada light up in blue. 

 
 

We will be promoting our Light up in Blue on our social media platforms and through 
our newsletters that go out across Canada: 

#lightupinblue  #prostatecancerawareness  #showyourblue  #prostatecancer 
 
 

      
 
 

To participate, please contact Shelley at Prostate Cancer Foundation BC 
shelley@prostatecancerbc.ca   
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